We want to THANK YOU, our Customers for 32 GREAT SEASONS!

We just want to remind you that our Service Automatically Renew Each Year.

Be sure to notify us of any changes. We will start your services for you at the appropriate time.

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Facebook: Living Water Lawn & Tree Care

Instagram: @livingwaterlawncare

REFER A FRIEND

AND BE REWARDED -

You can refer a friend from your account on our website, or be sure to have them mention that you referred them. We will add a \$30 credit to your account!



Living Water is a great place to work! Know someone who is looking for a

great career?

WE are hiring and training now. use the QR code to go directly to our website.











Your feedback is important to us, so we would like to ask you a quick favor.

We would really appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to leave us a review!





Happy Spring,

We are glad to be back doing what we love, taking care of you! Along with your invoice and newsletter, we have included a Spring Landscape Checklist. Hopefully this is helpful. It's so great to see folks outside working in their yards!

If you need help with your landscape beyond what we do, let us know. While most of you already know, we just wanted to remind you that we no longer operate our landscape maintenance services (mowing, sprinklers, pruning), but you still have all those options. Our former partner in that business, Ron Davis, is providing all those services. Ron Davis Lawncare & Landscaping mows, prunes, turns on/blows out/installs/repairs sprinkler systems, does landscape clean ups and landscaping. Ron is a great guy and



most of his team came from (trained at) Living Water. Ron, our leadership team, Lisa and I want to make sure you and your landscape are taken care of. Change like this

is hard, but as the last two years have shown all of us, it's something we must be open to.

On that note, how are you navigating more change? 2020 was hard, but for many of us 2021 was even more difficult. 2022 feels like more uncertainty. Lately I have been praying part of a prayer



known as the Serenity Prayer. The entire prayer is amazing, but you might be familiar with the most quoted part. "God grant me the serenity to accept

the things I cannot change, the courage to change the things I can, and the wisdom to know the difference." So much right now is out of our control. In the last couple of years, a lot of what we felt was in our control was taken away.

Whether all of that was fair or right is a conversation for a different place and time. The point is that most of us feel it.

Commit your work to the Lord & it will succeed - Proverbs 16:3

I hate to tell you how much time and energy I gave to things completely out of my control. When I began asking God to help using this prayer as a guideline, things began to change. My priorities shifted. What I could work on, I did. What I couldn't didn't weigh me down as much. I remembered, "Mike, you are not alone; ask God for help." I don't have to tell you that it's tough out there, but God can and will help when asked. Asking for His will above mine also helps. Jesus once said, "in this world you will have trouble, but cheer up, I have overcome this world."

Big problems, little people, BIG GOD (who loves us), little and big miracles! Lisa and I hope and pray God's best for you, for all of us. Times are uncertain, but you are not alone!



Blessings, Mike Co-founder, President of Living Water

Three Important things to remember this Spring!

- See the SPRING CHECKLIST
- **♥ We are hiring!**
- Take good care of yourselves.

WE want to welcome our newest Living Water family member, Hazley Lyn, born on 1/23/22. Born to Kaileen, Office Supervisor & Dustin, Pest Control Tech and to grandparents, Carolyn & Brian General Manager and Production Manager. You may hear one or two little ones in the office when you call in! We love our babies and pets at Living Water.



Shout

WHAT OUR CUSTOMERS HAVE TO SAY!

"I set up lawn care from afar for my 97
year old mother. From the very beginning
everyone has been so kind and patient with her and provided excellent services throughout the seasons. Such a
difference from other companies. It's a relief to know
that she and her half acre are so well taken care of.
Thank you, Living Water! - Patty W.

"Jeremy is such a nice guy. I just met him and he was just a stellar guy. He wasn't pushy on sales and was very nice to visit with!" - Jon, Fairwood

Commit your work to the Lord & it will succeed - Proverbs 16:3

Call 509-487-3439

Email at contactus@livingwaterspray.com Visit us at www.livingwaterlawncare.com For more tips, employee features & more!

Prepay and Save

Prepay for your services this season and you will receive a 5% discount. You can find out your prepay total by visiting our website or contacting our office at 509-487-3439

Exclusions apply - Contact office for details



- Lawn Fertilization
- Tree and Shrub Care
- Shrub Bed Weed Control
- Insect and Disease Control
- Weed Control
- Noxious Weed Control
- Aerations
- Organic Lawn Options
 - And More...





- Full Service Pest Control
- Spider Barrier Program
- Premier Pest Program
- Ants, Carpenter Ants, & Termites
- Washs
- Rodents
- And More...

At **Living Water** we pride ourselves by using the best products available and applying them with care. We want our service to be something that you can count on because you matter to us. We strive to show you that each time we have the opportunity to serve you.

